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To Whom This May Concern, 

I am providing feedback with regards to the extension to the Emergency Bill. As a QLD
resident I do not support this extension. 

The ABS data does not indicate that this virus has eventuated to the extent that was
forecasted. There is no longer a state of emergency in QLD. 

The emergency is now the mental health of QLD. The Government has saved lives in the
early stages of this pandemic however now with Omicron emerging, this is no longer
relevant. 

Queenslanders have lost their jobs from the mandates, the floods & the constant covid
restrictions. It is now time to nurture Queenslanders & allow them to recover. The time to
bring Queenslanders back together is now. The divide HAS to end. Mental health has
suffered far to much. 

End the emergency Bill & end the mandates. Queenslanders are not going to forget this
miss you have created. 

Regards, 

Lee Champs
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